
Good Morning, 
 
This testimony is coming from Adam Atchison-Lynde of Quaker Hill, CT.  
 
Some of my friends and family were without power for over a week. During that time they had to 
discard food or spend money on gasoline for their generators. At the same time Eversource is making us 
pay more for the electricity we're getting. What they should do is give a credit to anyone that lost power 
during this time. My co-worker had to spend $80 in gas for his generator to keep his food cold and his 
water hot. The response to this latest outage is sub-par at best. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
Atchison-Lynde, Adam 
 


